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NEW FILM FEATURES TAX HELP FOR RETIRED TAXPAYERS

Washington, D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today announced a new
film presentation dealing with federal tax laws affecting retired

individuals. The new film, "A Less Taxing Retirement", produced by the

Internal Revenue Service, is designed for retirement and community groups.

"A Less Taxing Retirement" portrays a tax lawyer who moves to a small

community when he retires and finds that his tax expertise is in demand

among its townspeople. Through his interaction with his new neighbors, the

viewer learns about federal tax laws affecting pensions, I.R.A.&#39;s,

taxability of Social Security, and tax benefits for older Americans.

This 28 1/2 minute film is available in 3/4 inch, VHS, and Beta

videotapes, and in 16mm film. Interested individuals, community groups, and

retirement organizations can obtain this free film on loan basis by calling
or writing the Internal Revenue Service in Washington, D.C.

_.3 0...



Internal Revenue Service Department of the Treasury

Washington, DC 20224

JUL I 7 3985

Dear Menber of Congress:

The Internal Revenue Service has recently produced a new film entitled "A

Less Taxing Retirement." The film is designed to increase taxpayers�

awareness of tax laws and benefits affecting older Americans.

The enclosed news release material was prepared to aid you in informing

your constituents of the availability of this new film.

If any members of your staff have any questions, they may contact

Robert Morris of my staff at (202) 535-6578.

"_172 5&#39; &#39; Sincerely,

Director

Taxpayer Service Division
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Congressman/Congresswoman (name) announced today a new film presentation

dealing with federal tax laws affecting retired individuals.

The new film "A Less Taxing Retirement," produced by the Internal Revenue

Service, is designed for retirement and community groups.

"A Less Taxing Retirement" portrays a tax lawyer who moves to a small

community when he retires and finds that his tax expertise is in demand among

the townspeople. Through his interaction with his new neighbors, the viewer

learns about federal tax laws affecting pensions, IRAs, taxability of Social

Security, and tax benefits for older Americans.

This 28-l/2 minute film is available in 3/4 inch, VHS and Beta videotapes,

and in l6mm film.

Interested individuals, community groups, and retirement organizations can

obtain this free film on loan basis by calling or writing the IRS.


